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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:49 AM
To: 'RR'
Cc: smcmasters@waterboards.ca.gov; kgraves@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: RE: UCL
Attachments: USTCF_CLOS_CORRES_L_2013-03-14.pdf; CORRES_L_2015-05-19.pdf; SWB_RACC_

2014-07-14.pdf

Mr. Randhawa, 
For your convenience, I again attach copies of the closure documentation and a copy of a my previous 
communications to your previous request in May 2015.  Should you call in the future, please leave a voice mail 
if I do not pickup; otherwise I am not aware you have called. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: RR [mailto:rr@karminc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 7:03 PM 
To: kgraves@waterboards.ca.gov 
Cc: smcmasters@waterboards.ca.gov; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: UCL 
 
RE: 
CHEVRON #9-0329 (T0600101885) 
ALAMEDA COUNTY CASE #: RO0000269 
 
Dear Mr. Graves, 
This is regarding the above-mentioned site I own located at 340 Highland Avenue, Piedmont, CA 94611. The subject site 
was closed on 7-14-2014. Even after numerous requests to your agency and Mr. Mark Detterman of Alameda County 
Environmental Health Department we have not received a UCL under the Health and Safety Code section 25296.10 to 
date. Please advise. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 

RRaavvii  RRaannddhhaawwaa  

VICE‐PRESIDENT 

KARM, INC., A DIVERSIFIED COMPANY. 

 925‐895‐8584 |  925‐560‐8276 |  rr@karminc.com  
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PLEASE SAVE THE ENVIRONMENT AND RESOURCES. PRINT ONLY IF NECESSARY.  

*LEGAL NOTICE: THIS MESSAGE INCLUDING ANY ATTACHMENTS IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND PROTECTED BY LAW.   
PLEASE DO NOT COPY, SHARE OR DISTRIBUTE THIS COMMUNICATION. THANK YOU.  

 © 2016‐KARM, INC. ALL RIGHTS RESERVED.   

 


